
November 12, 2023 PAWS Meeting

1. Thank you to everyone who participated in Chipotle Spirit night for Windsor!
● We Raised $235, which was more than last time when Chipotle couldn’t find our Spirit night and

just sent a low amount check.
● Was brought up that a few people went into the restaurant early and ordered saying they were

for Spirit night and Chipotle staff said that they didn’t know how to do that.

2. Thank you to everyone who brought in donations for Teacher Conferences. We know that it was
very much appreciated and enjoyed!

3. Spirit Night
● Merle Hay Chick-fil-A on Thursday, November 16th 5-8 PM
● It was thought until 7, but Chick-fil-A emailed saying that the time was 5-8
● Orders must be placed in the App
● Chick-fil-A likes Spirit night groups to have a table set in the restaurant . Windsor will be doing a

craft of Thank You cards at the restaurant.

4. Ms. Hubner Counseling information:
● Ms. Hubner has been in education for 12 going on 13 year
● She is Windsor’s Level 1 investigator (with Ms. Lozen)
● She is Windsor’s trainer for CPI
● DMPS does not a cohesiveness throughout the district for counseling
● ?DMPS is adopting an ASKA National Plan
● Ms. Hubner uses data collected from students for the first half of year and then from Panorama

for the second half to see who can use assistance in possible small group or individual work.
o Will work on individualized small groups for 6 times- this could be not consecutive so

could take up to 9 weeks.
o These groups mainly work on self control, self regulation, and or friendships
o Individual counseling is very hands on and in the moment
o Parent referral, data collected, ???or staff recommendation can get a one on one

individual counseling referral
● A class can consist of: large class book/lesson/discussion for the bulk, mindful corner time, and

journaling time, and or interaction free time for social skills.

5. No school on November 22-24 for Thanksgiving.

6. PAW-gress Report July-September
● PAWs supplied a report for July to September that told what the group had done as well

as the financials.
● When asked about thoughts on the PAW-gress concerns were raised. The discussion was

tabled for individual discussion with Ms. Johnson

7. PAWS is compiling and sharing Windsor Staff’s Amazon Wish Lists
● Process of collecting lists from staff and will hopefully be published next week



8. Reading BINGO
● Will return over winter break
● It will not be a fundraiser this year
● Looking towards hopefully all students getting bookmarks for participating, hot cocoa

and cookie party –as a class reward, and drawing for $5 DQ gift cards.
● Details are still being worked out for this.

9. Updates from Ms. Johnson:
● Dan Koss, a retired Perkin Principal has joined the Windsor team. He is a big

asset that allows Ms. Johnson and Ms. Lozentzen additional insight and
knowledge.

● Student Advisory has begun. Compromised of 3-5 students. These students will
meet once a month. The first month they will be looking at jobs that these
students feel are ones that would bring student ownership to Windsor.

● Roosevelt Drum Line is coming to Windsor on Thursday.
● Mix it up day will return this year. Will be done as a K-2 and 3-5 grades up

together. It will be for 45 minutes next Tuesday. Groups were chosen by office
administration. Students will then return to their own classes to spend some
time with their teachers.

● Appreciative of the district investing in safety at Windsor. A building Map was
created to help in cases of an emergency. New cameras have been installed.
Reinforced doors have been installed in the Metro area.


